
 

 

 

 

 

15 September 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/caregiver 

 

RE: MATERIAL PRODUCTS – INTERNAL SCHOOL PROGRAM 

Norwood Morialta High School upholds high expectations for all students and works with 

families to ensure students are successful in achieving their South Australian Certificate 

of Education (SACE).  

As a precautionary measure to ensure the construction of all products for students 

enrolled in Stage 2 Furniture Design and Construction is completed by the end of Term 3, 

the school has arranged an internal program for all students. Students are expected to 

attend the Workshop for the whole day, 9:00 am – 4:00 pm, on Thursday 23 September. 

During this time, they are required to complete the construction of their product. To 

facilitate this program in the interest of supporting students to complete their construction 

work, all other classes who would otherwise access the Workshop have been re-located 

to allow uninterrupted access for Stage 2 students. Throughout the day, supervision and 

support will be provided by Wesley Dennis and Campus Management.  

This internal school program is not optional.  

Students will be expected to remain on site up until 4pm on Thursday 23 September to 

complete the construction of the product. If insufficient progress is made, or construction 

of the product is not completed on Thursday 23 September, your student will be at risk of 

not completing the subject which may result in them not achieving their SACE in 2021.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school on 8364 2299 to 

discuss the matter with a member of Campus Management.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Matthew Camerlengo   Margarita Paleologos   Brent Bloffwitch 
Learning Community Leader Learning Community Leader Deputy Principal 
Campbell   Laslett    Senior Campus 


